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Wednesday 30th November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

A ‘Snappy Christmas' performance at Thornaby Pavilion 
Wednesday 7th December 2022 

1pm – 2pm Performance 
 

In Partnership with Tees Valley Music Service 
 
 
As you are aware, our Y3 children have been invited to take part in a “Snappy Christmas” singing 
performance at Thornaby Pavilion on Wednesday 7th December 2022, 1pm – 2pm 
organised by the Tees Valley Music Service. 
 
Your child will be performing with the choir/class from school, together with other schools from the 
Stockton area. 
 
Tickets for this event are available online. Please find the link below for ticket sales. 
 
billetto.co.uk/e/snappy-christmas-stockton-wed-dec-7th-tickets-740503 
 
OR GO TO billetto.co.uk and search Snappy Christmas Stockton Wednesday 7th December 
 
Tickets will be £3.50 for Adults and all children will be allowed into the event for free. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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